
Notification of Curriculum Changes 

Dear Faculty Members, 

We would like to inform you about the upcoming changes to the curriculum for the academic 

year 2023-2024. 

Details of Changes: 

• Course Name: Introduction to Psychology 

• Changes Made: Introduction of a new module on Behavioral Science. 

• Effective Date: Fall Semester 2023. 

Please review the attached document for a detailed outline of the revisions. 

Your cooperation and support in implementing these changes are greatly appreciated. If you have 

any questions or concerns, feel free to reach out. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Department] 

[Institution] 


